
January

7, -1944

Management ,

Hotel Lafayette,

University Pl. & Seth St.,

New York, N.Y.

Gentlemen :

Enclosing a copy of our letter to you of December

Z2-nd to which no reply has as yet been received, we take

this opportunity to ask you if for some reason or other it

{noânuonveniont to you to inform us about your records of
904? .

We wish to assure you that our aim is purely his» -
torical research ,and that the information is required for
historical purpose only.

oping to be favored with your early reply, we

z

Very truly yours

WACŁAW JĘDRZEJEWICZ
D i r e t o.r

10 , 


